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June 18,1980

,

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Licensing
Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3

Reference: (a) License No. DPR-36 (Docket No. 50-309)

Subject: Maine Yankee Emergency Plan Revision Schedule

Dear Sir:

This letter is written to inform you that the next revision to the Maine
Yankee Atomic Power Station Emergency Plan will be submitted by
August 1, 1980. This , action has received concurrence from Mr. McKenna of your
staff.

,

Should you have any questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

MAINE YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY

l

Robert H. Groce
Senior Engineer - Licensing

RHG/jgh

8 0 0 62 s.o 3%,
|
J


